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February 4, 2017

Eric Babson

babson@math.ucdavis.edu

1094 Cragmont Avenue

Berkeley CA, 94708

Dear Mr President:

I am very concerned to hear of a major change in immigration removal

priorities for the SHS. This order directs immigration officers into the role of

judges. Such broad and arbitrary disruption of our immigrant communities

will weaken this country.

Please assure me that you will prioritize improvement of our commu-

nities over decimation.

I am very proud to be a US resident and a large part of that derives

from our success at integrating many new groups over generations.

Sincerely,

Eric Babson


